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Central Glass receives B- rating from CDP for climate change and water security 

 

Central Glass Co., Ltd. received a B- (B-minus) rating in the areas of climate change and water security from 

CDP, an international non-profit organization that evaluates environmental initiatives. 

 

CDP was founded in the United Kingdom in 2000 and has collaborated with more than 740 investors with over 

US$136 trillion in assets. CDP presents questions to companies and municipalities about business strategies and 

greenhouse gas emissions, and management of water intake and drainage, and scores them on an 8-point scale 

(A, A-, B, B-, C, C-, D, D-) using proprietary scoring criteria. In 2023, more than 23,000 companies, two-thirds of 

global market capitalization, and over 24,000 organizations, including more than 1100 municipalities, disclosed 

data through CDP. 

 

Our group has set a long-term goal of achieving carbon neutrality by 2050, which will reduce GHG emissions to 

net zero, and promote the actions. The results of this survey in fiscal 2023 show that the establishment of a system 

to reduce GHG emissions, water consumption, etc. by setting specific environmental action targets led to 

improved evaluations. 

 

We continue to promote efforts to reduce environmental impact by responding in a transparent manner to the 

requests of diverse stakeholders in the environmental field in a consistent manner. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        

 

[Inquiries regarding this matter] 

Central Glass Co., Ltd. 

Corporate Administration Department 

Planning & Administration Group 

Telephone: +81-3-3259-7062 
 


